Chaverim -

We are beaming with pride to share this press release from the Jewish Cemetery
Association of North America announcing that Beth EI Memorial Park's Cemetery Director
and TBE's Controller, Sherri Quint has been elected to the position of Chair of the Board.

Mazel tov and kol hakavod to our dear friend and colleague!

JGARA

Jewish Cemetery Association of North America

Best regards,
Kate Shalvoy

Sherri Quint Elected Chair of the Board
of Jewish Cemetery Association of North America

July 13, 2020 — The Board of Directors of the Jewish Cemetery Association of North
America (JCANA) has elected Sherri Quint as the organization’s new Chair of the
Board. Quint has served as Treasurer of JCANA for two years immediately prior to
this appointment.

‘I am very honored to be elected Chair of the Board of JCANA,” said Quint. “I'm
fortunate to have the support of a dedicated and talented Board. We have a great
vision for expanding our organization’s membership. As | begin my term, | plan to
continue and expand upon the mission of JCANA's original founders.”

Quint has been working for Temple Beth El in Portland, Maine for 11 years. In
addition to her duties as Controller, she is the Director for their Memorial Park and is
the Treasurer and Managing Director for the Southern Maine Jewish Cemetery
Association. She is also currently the Financial Director for Shaarey Tphiloh
Synagogue, and Bookkeeper for Hebrew Free Loan of Maine. Quint has also been
an active member of the Portland Chevra Kadisha since 2011 and is a Licensed
Funeral Attendant in the State of Maine.

“We are fortunate to have someone with so much passion leading our board. Sherri
will continue to guide our organization to help members ensure their cemeteries
receive the care and respect they deserve” said Lisa Vaeth, JCANA's immediate
past Co-Chair and Director of the Jewish Cemetery Association of Greater

Hartford. Jamie Cotel, JCANA's immediate past Co-Chair and Executive Director of
the Jewish Cemetery Association of Massachusetts (JCAM) said, “Sherri is a
dedicated professional who has an extensive background in all facets of cemetery
preservation and management. She is a visionary who will undoubtedly take JCANA
to the next level.”

2020 JCANA Slate of Officers

Chair of the Board: Sherri Quint, Temple Beth El Memorial Park; ME

Vice-Chair: Lisa Vaeth, Association of Jewish Cemeteries of Greater Hartford, CT
Treasurer: Jamie Cotel, Jewish Cemetery Association of Massachusetts (JCAM),
MA




Secretary: Howard Mammon, Toronto Hebrew Memorial Parks, Toronto, Canada
Board of Directors

David Harris, Jewish Cemeteries of Greater Cincinnati, OH (JCANA 2021
Conference Chair)

Amy Koplow, Hebrew Free Burial Association, NY

Michael Wasserman, Jewish Cemetery Management Corporation in the Heart of
New Jersey, NJ

For more information on JCANA please visit www.jcana.org.
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